
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Snub the hub
Date: 08 February 2019 17:26:53

Just to confirm that my husband and I will both be attending the Snub the Hub meeting at the Molineux on
Wednesday 27 February.

There has been no consideration taken of the increased traffic in the area even without the hub, and the number
of new houses being built in the area  will increase the traffic on the local roads even further.

It is very dangerous to pull out onto the A5 from Brewood at busy times and approaching Gailey island from the
A449 shows some very interesting approaches about how to drive around a roundabout from drivers who have
their own ideas.

Gridlock if the Hub goes ahead!

Kind regards,

M Heath

Sent from my iPhone
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